

Woodside Primary School Gittin Street Oswestry Shropshire SY11 1DT

**Tel:** 01691 652446 admin@woodside.shropshire.sch.uk www.woodsideschool.co.uk

Monday 23 October 2023

Dear parents and carers,

## **REMEMBRANCE**

We will be selling poppies from tomorrow to help raise funds for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. A range of additional merchandise will also be on sale. Prices are:

Poppy reflectors £1

Ribbons 50p

Rulers/snap bands £1.50

Bands £1

Marking Remembrance is an important aspect of our PSHE curriculum, particularly with regard to our school and British Values.

We will be holding our special remembrance assemblies on Friday 10 November and will observe two minutes silence. It would be wonderful if all children wore a poppy on this day.

Yours sincerely

Louice Jores

Louise Jones Associate Headteacher